
From: pauline mckinney
To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Re: Objection to works
Date: 02 June 2021 11:00:22

Hi, thank you for your email.

My postal address is
958 shields road
Walkergate
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE6 4XS

The property my objection is regarding is
18 Fenwick Close
Backworth
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE27 0RL

Regards
Pauline mckinney

On 2 Jun 2021, at 10:40, TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
<TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

﻿Dear Mrs McKinney,

Thank you for your email.

In order to register your Objection, we require a postal address.

Kind regards
Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary  | Planning Casework Officer, Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit, Department for
Transport
1/14 | 07971 146036 |

-----Original Message-----
From: pauline mckinney [mailto:paulinemckinney@hotmail.com]
Sent: 29 May 2021 13:27
To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE <TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to works

To whom it may concern

I own 18 Fenwick Close, west allotment, north Tyneside.

I have received notification letters regarding the use of my land to start works on the new railway at
Northumberland Park.

I strongly object to the use of any of the land owned by myself including the shared gardens whether this be on
a temporary basis or permanent and I strongly object to the work going ahead so close to my property including
a platform very close to my property.  I also strongly object to the removal of any trees which are within the
garden’s of my property that forms a noise and view barrier between my home and the existing metro line.
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My reason for objecting is clear.  The noise will be overwhelming, by the proceeding works and the eventual
trains which will both be on top of my property.  My property price will drop drastically meaning I will
realistically no longer be able to sell my property unless I dramatically reduce the price.  I also currently have a
long term tenant within my property who informs me they will hand in their notice if work begins.  I will no
longer be able to rent this property therefore we will not be able to afford the mortgage.

Please can you help by supporting this objection from myself and the residents of fenwick close and moving the
works to a neighbouring empty field instead.

I look forward to hearing from you

Kind Regards
Pauline & Peter McKinney
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